
Erratum 

A misprint appeared in the May 1994 issue (Vol. 39, No. 3, p. 593, p. 604). 

The Author's Response (to "Commentary on Police and Their Sidearms") was written 
by Dr. C. G. Wllber. Dr. Wilber is the Director of the Forensic Science Laboratory, Colorado 
State University, Fort Collins, CO 80523. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
have caused. 
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